
 

 

Hwy. 36  
Meeting Times 

This Week 
Sunday A.M. 

Bible Class at 10:00 
Worship at 11:00 

 
Sunday P.M. 

Worship/Bible Study at 6:00 
 

Wednesday P.M. 
Bible Study at 7:00 

Remember These in  
Your  Prayers 

Billy Berny 
New Christian Ashley Carroll 

Steve Carroll 
James and Carolynn Conner 

Steve Ellis 
Judy Smoot Gibbs 
Johnny Hayhurst 

Leslie Heatley 
Lee, Ranee & Kaylee Knox 

Roberta Neely 
Brittin Oskierko 

Glenn & Janie Smith 
Garry Smoot 

LaJuanda Smoot 

Rusty Smoot 
Jan Windham family 

 
Thankful for New Members 

Kerry and Connie Deen 
Raleigh Sorenson 

 

Sympathy to Beth Moudy and 
family on the passing of her  
sister, Janelle in Lubbock. 

 

Our Shut-ins 
Monna Rae Bruce 

Beth Hayhurst 

Bettye Hayhurst 
Frank Owens 
Tommy Smith 

 
Landri Smoot 

Ken Perry’s sister, 
Denise Williams 

Gary and Nancy Vannoy’s neigh-
bors, the McMurtry family on the 

passing of their 20 yr. old son 

Roberta Neely’s sister-in-law, 
Shirley Neely in Hendrick N. 

Leslie Heatley  & family of  
Sheila Hilliard Goodman 

Cindy Brown 
Wilma Lawrence 

Greg Biehl's mom, Sandra  

Chuck Miller 
Marlowe Melton’s dad,  

David McIntire  
Patti Stennett’s friend of Clyde, 

Vicki Askew Eubanks 
Mark Hannsz of Lubbock  

Olan Beard 

 Eddie Moudy’s sister, Anne 
Mike Baskett 

Tanner Vogler 
Donna Lee Lawrence’s friend, 

Cindy Cochran 
Brian & Tammie King’s friends,  
Teresa Turner, McCade Miller, 

Family of Mike Mayfield 
Glenn and Janie Smith’s    

daughter Sara Montes and      
son Dale and grandson Ashton 

Welcome Visitors 
We want to take a moment to extend a very warm  

welcome to everyone who's visiting us this morning. 
Whether you're just passing through town, or are 

searching out for a place to worship and serve God and 
fellowship with Christian brothers and sisters, we're de-

lighted you’re here.  May you experience the love of 
Christ this  morning and His presence during our  

worship. We hope you feel welcomed by God’s family at 
Hwy. 36!   We invite you to come back anytime. 

Adult Bible Classes  
Sunday Morning 

Auditorium 
Terry Chrane 

Book of Romans 
 

Classroom #6 
Greg Melton/Steve Ellis 
For College and Young  

Professionals 
 

Wednesday Night 
Auditorium 

Greg Melton—Revelation 

Highway 36 Church of Christ   May 5, 2024 

 
Men Serving This Morning 

Song Leader: Billy Berny 
 

Lord’s Supper 
Communion Thoughts &  

Prayer: Gary Vannoy 
Ty Wilson, Joe Snow, 

Robert Oglesby, Zach Hayhurst, 
Dawson & Johnny Hayhurst 

 
Ushers:  Lawton & Casey Heatley 
Reading/Prayer:  Chris Smoot 
Sermon:  Greg Melton 
Contribution Plates:  
Callahan Grinstain, Braxton 
Hayhurst, Reid Thompson, 
Barret Wilson 
Closing Prayer:  Brian King 
 

Men Serving This Evening 
Song Leader:  Scott Thompson 
Revelation:  Greg Melton 
Closing Prayer: Reid Thompson 
Communion:  Jimmy McElreath 
 

Serving This Wednesday 
Announce/Prayer:  Brad Barron  
 

May Worship Schedules 
are on the tables in the 
foyer and can also be 

found on the  
church website 

hwy36churchofchrist.com 

Greeters for May 
Robert & Lori Oglesby 

From the shepherd’s pen: 
 

We are all very busy people.  I believe that Satan 
sometimes infuses our lives with so much "stuff", 
that we forget to look for what's really important. 
Let's never get so busy that we forget to look for 
God!  It's easy to see God if we just look.  God's all 
around us: sunrises, sunsets, the moon, the stars, 
the changing of seasons, the birth of a child, etc.  All 
things we observe were created by, and are con-
trolled by God.  As Paul says, "For since the creation 
of the world His invisible attributes, His eternal pow-
er and divine nature, have been clearly seen being 
understood through what has been made, so that 
they are without excuse.” (Romans 1:20 NASB) If we 
get too busy to see God all around us, it's our own 
fault!  We have no excuse!  

A House to House publication 
will be mailed on or around 
May 10-15, 2024 to over 3,800 
mailboxes in selected routes of 
Zip Codes 79602 and 79510 in 

Taylor and Callahan Counties.  It is especially 
aimed at Christians who have forsaken meet-
ing  together with the whole church, those 
who are weak in faith, who have grown cold 
toward Christ—inviting them to “Come 
Home.” Copies of this publication will also 
be available in the foyer for your family and 
friends that won’t receive it the mail.   
 

Let’s have a great Homecoming at the 
Lord’s church here at Hwy. 36! 

The Great Commission given to us by Jesus 
 
“Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, 
baptizing them in the name of the Father and 
of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching 
them to obey everything I have commanded 
you.  And surely I am with you always, to the 
very end of the age.”  Matthew 28:19,20 



 

 

Minister Greg Melton:  940-550-2095 
Email:  melton.greg1957@gmail.com 

 
Youth Minister Ty Wilson:  325-829-9508 

Email:  tarletontexan05@gmail.com 
 

Church Website  www.hwy36churchofchrist.com 
Church Email  hwy36churchofchrist@gmail.com 
Church Facebook Page  Hwy 36 Church Friends 

 Hwy. 36 wifi  
password is  

Acts2:38  
(no spaces 
and case 
sensitive) 

2024 Budget Information 
2024 Budget Total—$307,134.21 
Weekly Contribution Goal—$5906.43 
Year-to-date Contribution Avg.—$5837.84 
Contribution Previous Sunday—$6573.22 

Year-to-date Actual Contribution-$99,242.31 

TODAY—VBS Youth Day Rally Committee Mtg. at 5:00 in 
the Fellowship Hall 
May 7—Ladies Bible Class at 10:00 a.m. 
May 12—Mother’s Day 
May 15—New Ladies Bible Class begins at 7 p.m. 
May 19—Fellowship Meal and honoring our high school 
seniors. 

Ladies Bible Class 
Tuesday, May 7, 10:00 A.M. 

 
To prepare for class read and be ready to discuss  

Day 3 “The Benefits Package” pages 163-168. 
 

You are especially encouraged to come to class 
even if you can’t stay for lunch afterwards. 

 
Bring a potluck dish if you are able to stay! 

 

 
 
 
 

Upcoming Youth Dates 
May 11—Mother’s Day Dinner  
May 24—Youth Lock-In 

Sponsor a Youth to Summer Camp! 
 
     With the end of school fast approaching, our young people 
are thinking about attending a Christian camp this summer.  
As with everything else, inflation has affected the cost of at-
tending camp.   
     If you would like to help out with expenses for the youth 
of Hwy. 36 you may place a check in the collection plate and 
on the memo line put, “Youth Summer Camp.” Thank you for 
encouraging our youth as they grow in the grace and 
knowledge of our Lord and  Savior, Jesus Christ.   
 
For more information, please see Ty or Zan Wilson. 

New Ladies Bible Class 
 

Beginning on Wednesday  
evening, May 15, a new Ladies  
Bible Class will meet in class-

room #9. Please let Denise Gee 
know if you will attend so 

workbooks can be ordered.   

There is a VBS-Youth Day Rally committee  
meeting today at 5:00 in the Fellowship Hall.  

 
Come with your ideas and thoughts on what 
we should do this year that will build up all  

ages to be more like Jesus. 
 

Anyone interested in helping is welcome  
to attend.  

TODAY—Zaydie Custred 
May 11—Skyler Albergucci 

Youth News! 
 

Mother’s Day Dinner 
The deadline to sign up for the Mother's Day Dinner 
is TODAY, May 5th.  
 
If you signed up to donate items, please have them 
to the Fellowship Hall by this Wednesday evening, 
May 8th. 
 
Parents: Please drop your 3rd-12th grade kids off at 
the church building on Saturday, May 11th @ 2:30 to 
prepare the meal.  
 

Youth Lock-in 
There will be a sign up sheet in the foyer for the 
youth lock-in for grades 3rd-6th. Youth are encour-
aged to invite their friends. A signed permission 
form is required by all participants so please take a 
copy when you sign up. Return forms to Ty or Zan.  

 

Youth Summer Camp 
We have 3 youth who have been sponsored for 
church camp. Thank you for your dedication and 
willingness to help our kids experience church camp. 
The memories and friendships they will make could 
be life changing. THANK YOU!! 


